

15 Bangalow Ave Beecroft NSW 2119

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to object to the current plan for metro style trains in the North West Rail link. In particular the direct line should continue from Beecroft and Cheltenham to the city via Chatswood without the need for changing trains multiple times.

I agree that the Rail link is a much needed project for North Western Sydney however I object to the use of metro trains that would require passengers from existing stations such as Beecroft and Cheltenham to change trains multiple times. All train changes add to inconvenience and take time and there is potential for great delay when a connecting train is not running on time. It would be much better if the current double deck trains could continue running the direct route into the city.

I feel that current double deck trains should continue to run the direct route into the city and that the North West Rail Link should be built to integrate with the current rail link.

Yours sincerely,

hoien 2

Vivienne Lea

Department of Planning Received

2 9 NOV 2017

Scanning Room